
Duri Public School 

 Duri’s Got Talent 
On Tuesday of the last week of Term we will be 

holding a Duri’s Got Talent Show. Students have 

been practicing their performances during break 

times. We will begin the show at 11.30am. Parents 

are welcome to attend. 

Carols at Duri Church 
On Friday 17 

December our 

school has 

been invited 

to attend a 

church service 

and carol singing at Duri church. This will com-

mence at 7pm. Students should wear smart casual 

or Christmas clothes. We hope to see lots of our 

students in attendance. 

Library Borrowing & Returns 

Week 7 is the last week for students to borrow           

library books, to allow time for loans to be returned 

prior to the end of year library stocktake. In week 8 

students will bring library loan notices home with 

all of their outstanding books listed, to be returned 

no later than Friday of Week 8. 

Thank you kindly, 

Mrs Lee.  

Crazy Hair and Pyjama Day 

Wednesday 27 

November  

We invite students 

to dress in pyja-

mas with crazy 

hair on Wed 27 November.  

Please send in gold coin donations with your 

child - our SRC will be collecting donations and 

selling sweet treats at morning tea to raise 

funds for a gift to thank our local fire brigade for 

their hard work for the community.  

 

 

 

 

Duri Hall Christmas Party 

This year the Duri Hall Christmas Party, run by the 

Duri Progress Association, will be held on Friday 6 

Dec. 

Firies Morning Tea   

We will be having a morning tea for our local firies 

on a date soon to be announced. We hope that 

families can contribute some treats and we will be 

doing some cooking at school. 

 Everyone is 

welcome to 

attend. 
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Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

     
     
     
     
25 Opp Hub 26 Xmas Craft  

P&C Pie Lunch 

27 P&C Meeting                         

Crazy Hair & PJ Day 

28 Kindy Transition 

Music 

29 Swimming 

November 

 

 

 

  

  

Ben, Hayley and Mrs Crittle attended the exhibition opening to                

represent our school. It was very exciting to see our work exhibited in a professional space 

along with wonderful works from other local schools. 

 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

     
2 Library Books due 3 4 SRC Luncheon 5 Yr 6 Farewell 6 

9 10 11 Presentation Night 5.30pm 12 13 Duri Church                                                                  

& Christmas Carols 

16 Nursing Home & 

Inflatable World 

17 Duri’s Got 

Talent 

18 Last Day for students 19 20 

December 

Home Project 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.heart.org%2F-%2Fmedia%2Faha%2Fh4gm%2Farticle-images%2Fhow-to-eat-more-fruits-and-veg.jpg%3Fh%3D800%26la%3Den%26w%3D1200%26hash%3DF662753067CDEBD879359EB35869072B4F1CCFA3&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fww


From the Principal                             

Dear Parents, 

Students presented excellent speeches detailing 

why they would make good leaders for our 

school in 2020. Voting has taken place and now 

we eagerly await the announcement. 

Catherine Anderson  

SCHOOL NEWS    

P&C Meeting  
Our next meeting will be 27 November. We look 

forward to seeing you there. 

Swimming 

We continue to have some families who have 

not yet paid for their child/ren to do swimming 

lessons. Please do so ASAP. 

Dates remaining are: 

Fri 29 Nov, Fri 6 Dec  

Times are 1.30-2.30 pm. 

Nursing Home Visit 

During Week 10 we will be having our annual 

visit to the nursing home in Tamworth. Could 

families start to collect some appropriate gifts 

that we can take and give to the residents 

please. Send them into school when you are 

able to. Thank you for your kindness. 

 

 

Duri Public School 

Captain’s Speeches  

Congratulations to all of those students who made 

speeches last Thursday. We had catch up speeches  

and voting on Friday. Captains will be announced on 

Presentation evening and sports captains                       

announced at an assembly following that. 

Year 6 100 Club LAST CHANCES 

Year 6 are raising money for their end of year gift to 
the school. They are holding a 100 CLUB. Squares 
can be chosen and money paid to the office. 
Squares are $5 each. Please help support our Year 6 
students. 
1st Prize: $150 
2nd Prize: $90 
3rd Prize: $60 

Christmas Craft Groups 

We have had the first session of our Christmas Craft 

groups. Children made wreaths, decorations and 

iced gingerbread. Thank you to Mrs Rimmer for 

coming in to lead one of our sessions. 

Duri Public School 

TERM 4 DATES 

*Tues 19 & 26 Nov 1.30-2.30– Christmas Craft 

Groups 

*Thurs 5 Dec– Year 6 Farewell 

*Wed 11 Dec—Presentation Night 5.30pm 

*Fri 13 Dec—Carols at Duri Church 7pm 

*Mon 16 Dec—Nursing Home Visit & Inflatable 

World 

* Wed 18 Dec—Students last day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pies & Icy Pole Lunch 

Thanks to the P&C for providing delicious pies and 

icy poles for all students last week. What a treat. 

 

School 
branded hats and bags 

The P&C and the school are in the process of              

organising Duri PS branded wide brim, sun safe 

hats and green, branded bags.  These will be availa-

ble from the clothing pool. Please see enclosed 

note. More information will follow, however if you 

are planning on updating these items, to begin the 

school year 2020,  please hold off until we have  

received this stock. 

Hats as image below however with Duri PS logo. 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to attend 

our end of year                  

Presentation ceremony on  

Wednesday 11 December              

commencing at 5.30pm.                  

After the assembly there 

will be a  supper. We would 

appreciate  contributions to 

the supper.   

Duri Public School                

Wednesday 11 December 

Presentation Evening 
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